

...making excellence a habit.™

18 April 2019

His Excellency António Guterres Secretary General United Nations New York, NY 10017 USA

Dear Mr Secretary General,

At BSI we are committed to ensure that Social Responsibility is an intrinsic element of our businesses to that we make decisions and act today to enable a better, more resilient, world for present and future generations.

We have recently confirmed that BSI Institution supports the Ten Principles of the United Nations Global Compact on human rights, labour, environment and anti-corruption. We recognize that a key requirement for participation in the UN Global Compact is the annual Communication on Progress (COP) and wish to align the COP deadline with our annual reporting cycle. We hereby request our COP deadline to be adjusted to 30 April.

Yours sincerely

Howard Kerr Chief Executive



